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- UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION 1V

345 COURTLAND STREET. N.E.
ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30365

Mr. C. H. Fancy, P.E., Chief

Bureau of Air Regulation

- Air Resources Management Division

Florida Department of Environmental Regulatlon
Twin Towers QOffice Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Fancy:

This is in response to your June 21, 1990, )
Harper, regarding the proposed test burn of Orimulsion at Florida

Power & Light’s Sanford Unit #4.

letter to Ms.

RECEIVED
JUL 6 1999
DER-BAQM

Jewell A.

We have reviewed our records and

concur that the relaxed limits for particulate matter and opacity

approved on February 29,

1980,

(45 FR 13455) are still in effect.

Therefore, a SIP revision to relax the emission limit for particulate

matter for the proposed test burn will not be necessary.

A revision

for the opacity limit will be necessary only if the relaxed limit

approved in 1980 is not sufficient for these test purposes.

In order to relax the emission limit for sulfur dioxide,
to the SIP will be necessary.

a revision
We concur that the Florida Testing and

Research Rule may be used prov1d1ng the revision is submitted to EPA

for approval.

If you have any questioﬁs or comments, please do not hesitate to call
Kay Prince of my staff at (404) 347-2864.

Slncerely,

Mu.\wﬁu\

Bruce P. Miller, Chief

Air Programs Branch

Air, Pesticides & Toxics
Management Division
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